
We hope everyone is doing well and in good spirits. 
Please review the information below as the league prepares for Opening Day on Sunday, April 14th : 
 
TEAM ROSTERS 
The team rosters are now available for the 2024 season on the league website at www.hhmbhl.com along with the 
SportsEngine App. 
 
For divisions U8 and above, please be advised that after the first two (2) weeks, league co-ordinators will be reviewing 
team rosters and will implement any changes required to try and achieve team balancing if required. 
 
GAME SCHEDULE 
The 2024 game schedule is posted on-line at www.hhmbhl.com and available on the SportsEngine App. If you notice any 
errors, please notify the league and thank you in advance. The league will use MoldMasters SportsPlex Arenas and Acton 
Community Centre Arena for games. Please check the schedule carefully for arena location of games early in the season 
as Mold-Masters still has ice in some arenas and the league is using Acton Arena for games.  
Additionally, in May-June there could be some adjustments to the arenas on the current schedule as the Town of Halton 
Hills may have an event to be scheduled at a particular arena. Schedule will be updated immediately upon any 
notifications from the Town of Halton Hills. 
 
SPORTS ENGINE APP 
Below is the link to the Parents page on the league website which has information for downloading the league 
SportsEngine app to get schedules and team updates along with many other features: 
https://www.hhmbhl.com/parents . 
 
OPENING DAY 
Opening day is scheduled for Sunday, April 14th and games will be played at Acton Community Centre Arenas for the 
Learn to Play division, U8, U10 and U12 divisions. Please check your team’s schedule carefully. 
Please arrive early on opening day as you will be provided your uniform prior to the game. 
 
COACHES ASSISTANCE 
The league is looking for coaches in some divisions. If interested, please inquire with the league and thank you in 
advance. 
 
Coaching information will be sent out to coaches early next week. 
 
EQUIPMENT REMINDER 
As a reminder, please refer to the Equipment Requirements page on the league website for equipment. Link to website 
is below: 
https://www.hhmbhl.com/page/show/6893158-equipment-requirements  
 
The league has done their very best to try and accommodate players being able to play together as long as the balancing 
of teams are prioritized. 
 
Please accept our apologies in advance if there are any delays in email replies as the league prepares for the upcoming 
season. We do appreciate your support and patience and as you are aware the league always does their best to 
communicate to the membership. 
 
GAMEDAY COORDINATOR 
Nelson – nhilario@msn.com  
 
PROVINCIAL REPRESENTATIVE TEAMS 
Further information for the 2024 Provincial Representative Teams will be released in the future. 
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Thank you for your continued support of the Halton Hills Minor Ball Hockey League and look forward to Opening Day 
2024. 
 
HHMBHL 
Proud members of the Canadian Ball Hockey Association (Associate Member and Partner of Hockey Canada)  
 
 
 


